
Item #3 

 

 
______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Date:  March 11, 2021 

To:   KPPCSD Board of Directors 

From:  Marti Brown, General Manager 

Subject:  Kensington Community Council (KCC) Donation to the KPPCSD 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Recommendation:  
To accept $15,000 donation from KCC for landscape improvements around the Community Center as 
previously discussed and agreed to.  

Rationale for Recommendation:  

As part of the fundraising efforts and renovations to the Kensington Community Center, the 
Kensington Community Council agreed to donate $15,000 toward landscaping and exterior 
improvements around the Community Center. Formal acceptance of these funds will allow the 
District to move forward with planning and implementing additional exterior improvements to the 
Community Center.   

Background:  

While there were no formal plans and/or neither Boards approved recommendations for landscape 
and exterior improvements around the Community Center, informal discussions and ideas included 
purchasing a bench to install near the front doors of the Center, renovating the Center’s landscape 
storage closet, installing irrigation and renovating or purchasing new circular planters near the 
parking and barbecue areas.  

Discussion & Analysis:  

Should the Board of Directors approve acceptance of these funds, the Board may wish to direct staff 
to return to the Board of Directors at a later date with recommendations and options for spending 
the funds on landscape and exterior improvements around the Center, including the items 
mentioned in the Background section of this staff report.  

Fiscal Impact:  

Acceptance of these funds will increase the District’s General Fund by $15,000. Staff recommends 
allocating them to the Community Center budget until expended on the aforementioned 
improvements.  


